
 

18th July 2023 

Dear Kevin, Ben and Marina, 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I am writing to extend our 

warmest congratulations on your school’s performance based upon the provisional Key 

Stage 2 (KS2) results. The outcomes attained by your children reflect your unwavering 

commitment to excellence and your relentless pursuit of high standards.    

It is with great pleasure that we acknowledge the strong performance of your school, which 

has surpassed the national average in the KS2 assessments. This accomplishment is a 

testament to the dedication and expertise of your entire staff, as well as the diligence and 

enthusiasm demonstrated by your children. It is clear that your school maintains high 

expectations for all learners, fostering an environment that encourages academic growth and 

personal development.  

Moreover, we commend you for the successful preparation of your children for their 

transition to secondary education. The KS2 results indicate that the children leaving your 

school are well-equipped and secondary ready, equipped with the necessary skills and 

knowledge to excel in their future educational endeavours. This achievement demonstrates 

the effectiveness of your teaching and learning strategies, as well as your commitment to 

providing a comprehensive and holistic education underpinned by strong leadership. 

We are delighted to witness the continued progress and success of your school, as it goes 

from strength to strength. This accomplishment is the result of your visionary leadership, the 

hard work of your staff, and the strong support of your governing committee. The 

consistency and dedication exhibited across your school community have undoubtedly 

contributed to this excellent performance and serve as a source of inspiration for others.  

In conclusion, we would like to express our deepest appreciation for your exceptional 

leadership, hard work, commitment, and drive for excellence.  

Once again, congratulations to you, your staff, and your children on this well-deserved 

accomplishment. We are honoured to have your school as a valued member of our Trust 

family, and we are confident that together we will continue to achieve remarkable outcomes 

in the future.  

Wishing you every success in your ongoing endeavours.  

Yours sincerely, 

Nigel Daniel  

Nigel Daniel (Chair of the Trust Board) 

Oliver Cofler and Pam Cosh (Co Vice Chairs) 


